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NORTH EAST AND NORTH CUMBRIA INTEGRATED CARE BOARD: TEES VALLEY WINTER 
PLANNING UPDATE 
 
 
Summary 
 
The Committee will receive its annual winter planning update from representatives of the North 
East and North Cumbria Integrated Care Board (NENC ICB). 
 
 
Detail 
 
1. The NENC ICB Director of Place Based Delivery is scheduled to be in attendance to provide 

this latest update and will be accompanied by the NENC ICB Head of Commissioning – 
Unplanned Care.  A presentation has been prepared and can be found at Appendix 1. 

 
2. Members are reminded of the previous update which was considered by the Committee in 

December 2022.  Key information and subsequent discussion points can be found within the 
published minutes – please see https://democracy.darlington.gov.uk/mgAi.aspx?ID=8903). 
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Telephone No: 01642 526187 
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